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07/04/2025  20:30:092025/1301/P OBJ R. Panatti I object to the introduction of a Padel court in Cantelowes Gardens. In my view, it would reduce 

the amount of space available for our local children and make the area less appealing to 

residents in general. 

A Padel court can only be used by a minority who can afford to pay. We already have a large 

tennis centre approximately a 10 mins walk away. 

Top priority should always be given to creating and maintaining safe and pleasant spaces for our 

children to be active in out of doors for the sake of their mental and physical well-being.  

We should definitely not be taking away public space currently available to local residents to turn 

it into an exclusive area for those who can pay. This would create a worrying precedent for all 

our other parks.

The current mix of activities available in this small park are available to all and should remain 

that way.

93 Patshull Road

London

NW5 2LE

07/04/2025  20:37:222025/1301/P OBJ George Budden This development will detract from the park, removing a child friendly sandpit in the process.

In addition, and in particular, this is a high cost investment by the council, with no indications 

whether the cost of maintenance will be covered, let alone the cost of the capital deployed.

As a tax payer I want the council to focus on maintaining and providing quality with its current 

assets (like roads and council properties) before creating another asset which will need to be 

maintained and will likely end up neglected.

3a torriano avenue

Page 11 of 12


